
Barley Lane Newsletter 

27th September 2018 - Issue 4 

 “Believe in yourself, learn together, persevere and succeed” 

 

Harvest Festival 

Thank you to everyone who was able to 

donate food and toiletries  to our Harvest 
Festival collection. The children enjoyed 

seeing all of their contributions displayed 
for our special assembly yesterday. 

The donations will be given to 

Redbridge Foodbank, which provide 
nutritionally balanced emergency food 
to people in crisis who have nowhere 

else to turn. 

Next Week’s  

Assembly Theme 

Macmillan Coffee Morning 

We hope you will be able to join Mr Henry at our Macmillan coffee morning 

next Tuesday 2nd October, in the Infant Hall at 9 am. Enjoy tea & cakes 
while helping to raise money for charity. Cake donations will be gratefully 

received on Monday & Tuesday, please send them in with your child. Any 
cakes we do not sell at coffee morning will be sold at the end of the school day. 

We hope to see you there! 

Firework Spectacular 

We are holding our annual Firework 
Spectacular on Saturday 3rd November.  
 
We are grateful that in the past that you have 
supported us by displaying an estate agent 
board outside your property and we the hope 

you will allow us to advertise the Firework Spectacular this 
way again. 
To do so, simply text back your address and postcode to 
07941688007. 
 
Thank you again for your support 
Barley Lane Primary School Friends Association 

 

Green Day 

We will be recognising Dyslexia 

Awareness Week by having a non   

uniform day on Wednesday 3rd  

October . 

Please wear something green! 

No payment is required for this day. 

‘Favourites Day’ Free Lunch 

There will be a special menu which 

will be free to all children in every year 

group on Thursday 4th October. 

The menu is now on the school 

website. 

Attendance Awards 

The whole school attendance for last week was 94.73% 

The class with the best attendance last week is: 

 

KS2: 4SL: 99% 



 

Year 3 Homework Projects 
In Year 3 History lessons we are     

learning about The Stone Age this term.  
Children were asked to research and 

produce a piece of work to present their 
research on The Stone Age during the 

Summer  holidays.  

Innaya and Robert from 3B produced  
amazing models which have been     

recognised as outstanding pieces of  
homework with Headteachers Awards.     

Well done to everybody for working with 
their families at home. 

Year 6 SATs and Secondary Transfer Meeting 

There will be a Y6 SATs and transfer to secondary school 

meeting on Monday 1st October 6-7pm in the Junior Hall for 

parents of children in year 6. If you have any queries or 

need assistance with the transfer process, please come 

along and we will do our best to help. 

ADULT ENGLISH CLASS 

We have a couple of spaces at our ESOL 

class every Monday 9-12pm. If you would 

like to enrol, 

please come to 

the school office 

on Monday 1st 

October at 9am. 

Autumn Dates for your Diary 

 

1st - 31st October  Black History Month 

1st-5th October       Dyslexia Awareness Week  

1st October   Y1 Meet the Teacher 3pm 

    Y6 SATs and Secondary meeting 6pm 

2nd October   MacMillan Coffee Morning 9am 

3rd October   Y4 Meet the Teacher 3pm 

    No Pens Day (Dyslexia Awareness) 

    (non-uniform: wear green for dyslexia) 

4th October              National Poetry Day 

17th October  Parent Consultation Evening 4-7pm 

12th-16th November  Anti Bullying Week  

16th November  Children in Need Day  

    (non-uniform, with £1 donation) 

Christmas Nativity dates will be finalised shortly. 

Year 5 Swimming 
A reminder that year 5 children have swimming on Monday. 
Please remember your swimming kit! 

 

CYCLE TRAINING YEAR 2 

Some year 2 children will 

be taking part in ‘Learn to 

Ride’ sessions next    

Wednesday and Thursday. 

Please make sure your child has a 

waterproof jacket and suitable footwear. 

Children bringing in their own bikes can 

leave them in the quad before the start of 

the school day. 

Year 6 Activities 

Year 6 children will be taking part in a 

team building activity next week, with a 

Victorian workshop on Thursday 11th    

October.  

We kindly ask that the donations 

requested are added to your ParentPay 

account as soon as possible please. 

 

‘Meet the Teacher’ Parent Sessions 

Thank you to the parents of children in Year 2, Year 3 and Year 5 who attended our Meet the Teacher 

sessions this week. We were pleased to see so many of you. 2018-19 curriculum overviews and topic 

webs will be uploaded to the Curriculum section of our school website by next week. If there are any 

specific queries, please don’t hesitate to approach your child’s teacher and arrange a meeting. Parent 

evening will be held on 17th October. 

https://www.blackhistorymonth.org.uk/
https://www.bdadyslexia.org.uk/fundraising/dyslexia-awareness-week
https://nationalpoetryday.co.uk/
https://www.bullying.co.uk/anti-bullying-week/anti-bullying-week-2018/
http://www.bbc.co.uk/corporate2/childreninneed

